
 

The Town of Burrillville will provide accommodations needed to ensure equal participation.  Please contact the Planning Department at least three (3) business days prior 
to the meeting so arrangements can be made to provide such assistance at no cost to the person requesting it. A request for this service can be made in writing or by calling 

(401) 568-4300 (voice) or “via RI Relay 1-800-745-5555” (TTY). 

 

 

Burrillville Planning Board 

Special Meeting-Joint Public Hearing 
 Meeting Minutes 

September 28, 2022 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE REVIEW:  Bruce Ferreira (Chairman), Leo Felice (Vice Chairman), Stephen Foy (Secretary), 

John Bonin  , Krista Iacobucci, Dov Pick and Ken Raspallo were present. Christopher Desjardins and Michael 

Lupis were absent. 
 

During the Town Council September 28, 2022 meeting, the Planning Board and Town Council conducted a joint 

public hearing. The Hearing, pursuant to the provisions of RIGL 45-22.2-8, was to consider an amendment to the 

Town of Burrillville’s Comprehensive Plan, Chapter XI future Land Use Map: amendment of three parcels Plat 

265, Lots 5 & 6 and Plat 266, Lot 3 South Main Street (Route 100) from Suburban Residential to 

Commercial/Industrial.  Please reference Town Council September 28, 2022 minutes or recording for Hearing 

details.  
 

Voted to amend the Land Use Map to re-zone Plat 265, Lots 5 & 6 and Plat 266, Lot 3 South Main Street 

(Route 100) from Suburban Residential to Commercial/Industrial. Motion by Stephen Foy.  Seconded by 

Krista Iacobucci.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bruce Ferreira, Chairman 

Burrillville Planning Board 

 
 

 

 

 


